Town of Frankfort Plan Commission

10/13/11 Minutes

The Town of Frankfort Plan Commission (PC) held its 63rd meeting October 13, 2011. Commission Chair Maureen Manore called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. 

Present were Manore; secretary Bryce Black; commission member Dwight Jelle ; member/ town board representative Jeff Anderson; and alternate Tina Bee. 

Commission members Curt Stine, Donna Gates, and Becky Gates were absent.

1. Discuss Zoning Ordinance Consultant Contract

At the 9/27/11  Plan Commission meeting,  we agreed that we were favorably impressed with the presentation made by independent contractor Dan Fedderly concerning his qualifications to help us draft a Town zoning ordinance.  However, several members expressed concerns about the wording of the proposed draft contract. 

Curt Stine has since been in touch with Fedderly and has worked out some contract wording that answers these concerns. 

Black moved that we accept the reworded contract.  Jelle seconded the motion, and it was passed by a unanimous voice vote.

Anderson then moved that we hire Fedderly as the Town’s Zoning Ordinance Development consultant, per the terms in the contract.  Bee seconded, and the motion was passed by a unanimous voice vote.

Manore said she would ask Fedderly to come to our next meeting with a proposed outline for the ordinance development process.

2. Adjournment

Bee moved to adjourn the meeting.  Jelle seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 PM.

Bryce Black, Recording Secretary

